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Dear Applicant

Thank you for taking an interest in the post of Headteacher in our collaboration.

Our two schools have a long and proud history of educating children in the beautiful Ribble Valley, close to Clitheroe and with excellent transport links. Children join us from local villages and further afield, attracted by schools with high standards, high achievement, small classes but big opportunities and where everyone knows everybody else. Although the two schools are part of a longstanding collaboration agreement and work closely together to share practice, training opportunities and pupil events, each preserves its own unique identity and separate governing body. Both though hold Christian values at the heart of all they do and our children are happy, confident, aspiring, and look out for each other.

We are proud of our children and want them to have an inspirational headteacher who will nurture and challenge them, be ambitious for them, model the outstanding teaching that will ensure high achievement, and who will pursue continuous improvement in all aspects of school life. As governors we are passionate about children's chances and their progress: we attain high achieving outcomes and have rich extracurricular provision. 

From September we will have 74 children across our schools and look to the roll growing further. Children are taught in small classes and sometimes in flexible groupings to maximise staffing and curriculum focus. Both schools are well-resourced, set in lovely grounds with good outdoor play and learning spaces, and are generously staffed. Extracurricular opportunities are a strength, from breakfast, after-school clubs and sports, to visits, residentials and community and church links. The parent associations, Friends of Grindleton and Bolton-by-Bowland Schools (FOGS and FOBBS) are active and committed.

The new headteacher will be critical in shaping and re-defining our schools' future, and will have our support in driving us forward to be the very best we can be. 

It is an exciting time to be coming onboard. You will find our schools happy, exciting and rewarding places to work, and we really look forward to welcoming you, showing off what we have to offer, and receiving your application. We very much hope you will want to be part of our success story in the years ahead!

Good luck!




Shirley Bush                                                                  Jeanne Bishop
Chair of Governors, Grindleton                                Chair of Governors, Bolton-by-Bowland
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